Winter News 05

This bulletin is to remind you that entries for the first individual race of the winter season, the Cross Country Championships at Bendigo on Saturday 14th May 2005, close this Monday, 9th May 2005.

If you are planning to run most of the races for the winter season, it is most cost effective to put in a season's entry form at the start of the season which will enter you for all of the winter races. Winter entry forms can be downloaded from the AV web site at:

http://www.athsvic.org.au/new news/newsfile.php?newsFileID=151

You must fill out the entry form and return it to the AV office by Monday to be entered, otherwise late entry fees apply. If you have trouble getting an entry to AV in time, please contact Chris O'Connor on 9882 6108(h) or by email at coconnor@swin.edu.au.

If you have not already done so, could you please email Chris O'Connor to let him know whether or not you are planning to run the cross country at Bendigo.

Should you have any queries about any aspect of the winter season and upcoming competition, please feel free to contact one of the winter competition committee listed below:

Winter Competition Committee Graeme Olden

ph. 9885 0890 email: golden@sprint.net.au

Ian and Megan Sloane

ph. 9459 4486 email: <u>iansloane@optusnet.com.au</u> or <u>sloane.megan.l@edumail.vic.gov.au</u>

Chris O'Connor

ph: 9882 6108 email: coconnor@swin.edu.au

Doug Bourne

ph: 9844 3919 email: doug@bourneromeo.com.au